ELIZABETH NATANA APPOINTED AS SOFTBALL NEW ZEALAND CHIEF SCORER

[image: ]Softball New Zealand is delighted to announce the re-appointment of Elizabeth Natana as the Softball New Zealand Chief Scorer. 
Elizabeth (Lil), has been in the position since 2015 and provides significant leadership and direction to the scoring fraternity. 
With 85 accredited members, and a dedicated and professional regional support staff, Lil is an iconic figure within our game who leads with integrity and a leadership style that supports growth and innovation within her incredible team. 
With significant learning and development opportunities in so far as the WBSC scoring system, as well as increased national and international appointment opportunities for her fraternity, join with us in wishing Lil every success in her appointment as Softball New Zealand Chief Scorer.


LYNNETTE LEATHART APPOINTED AS SOFTBALL NEW ZEALAND CHIEF STATISTICIAN

[image: ]Softball New Zealand announces the appointment of Lynnette Leathart as Softball New Zealand Chief Statistician. 
Lynnette, a Life Member of the Auckland Softball Association, and a respected matriarch among her peers, has once again accepted the appointment as Softball New Zealand Chief Statistician. 
This important role oversees and collates all statistical data for the national body at both domestic and international events and is the gate-keeper of national player records. A critical mentoring position, the Chief Statistician also trains tournament statisticians throughout the national network.     
Lynnette has been instrumental in re-establishing both male and female international records for games played, and awarded test caps dating back to the 1950’s. This immense and methodical piece of work is nearing completion and expected to be released in early 2024.   
Softball New Zealand is proud to announce Lynnette Leathart as its Chief Statistician.            
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